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IMPORTANT NOTICE 
LEAD SAMPLING PROGRAM VOLUNTEERS 

 

 

 
As part of the ongoing efforts to ensure the safety of drinking water in Ontario, the 
Ministry of Environment, Conservation and Parks under Regulation 170/03 
requires community wide testing for lead in municipal drinking water systems within 
the Middlesex Centre Distribution System.  This includes residents who receive 
municipal water in Arva, Ballymote, Denfield, Delaware, Ilderton, Kilworth and 
Komoka.   
 
The Municipality of Middlesex Centre is seeking 20 volunteers for Sampling Points 
in Plumbing that serves Private Residences who would permit staff of our licensed 
Operators to access their home for lead testing between the hours of 8 am and 3 
pm.  The lead testing in private residences will take place at a point where water 
is used for human consumption (ie. kitchen tap).  It is anticipated that each test will 
take approximately 45 minutes and use less than 50 litres of water. 
 
All volunteers will be given ample notice prior to the sampling and occupants will 
receive a copy of the test results. 
 
Anyone willing to take part in the lead testing program is asked to contact Eric 
Joudrey at (519) 666-0190 ext 5255 or e-mail at joudrey@middlesexcentre.ca to 
schedule an appointment. 
 
Middlesex Centre thanks you for your assistance. 
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